
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
No. 10a of 2022 

Herdman Wharf Bollard 19- Out of Service 
 
Commencing 9th May 2022 Bollard 19 on Herdman Wharf will be out of service until 12th June 
2022.  
 
This may lead to disruption in accommodating vessels simultaneously on Herdman Wharf. 
 
This notice supersedes Notice to Mariners No.10 of 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                
CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN  

HARBOUR MASTER 
20th May 2022  


